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Be sure to also read Richards's riveting new thrillers, Mind's Eye and Quantum Lens.

"The Cure will keep you turning the pages all night long."
--Douglas Preston, New York Times #1 bestselling author of Impact

"Richards is a tremendous new talent. The Cure is an extraordinarily good novel that will keep you riveted . .
. and thinking."
--Stephen Coonts, New York Times bestselling author of Pirate Alley

Psychopaths cause untold misery. If you found the cure for this condition, just how far would you go
to use it?

Erin Palmer had a devastating encounter with a psychopath as a child. Now a grad student and scientist, she's
devoting her life to studying these monsters. When her research catches the attention of Hugh Raborn, a
brilliant neuroscientist who claims to have isolated the genes responsible for psychopathic behavior, Erin
realizes it may be possible to reverse the condition, restoring souls to psychopaths. But to do so, she'll not
only have to operate outside the law, but violate her most cherished ethical principles. 

As Erin becomes further involved with Raborn, she begins to suspect that he harbors dark secrets. Is he
working for the good of society? Or is he intent on bringing humanity to its knees?

Hunted by powerful, shadowy forces, Erin teams up with another mysterious man, Kyle Hansen, to uncover
the truth. The pair soon find themselves pawns in a global conspiracy--one capable of destroying everything
Erin holds dear. And forever altering the course of human history . . . 

At a time when society seems to be facing an epidemic of psychopathic monsters, The Cure explores this
condition, and the surprisingly thorny ethical and moral dilemmas surrounding it, within an explosive,
thought-provoking, roller-coaster-ride of a thriller that will have readers turning pages deep into the night.

"Recalls the best of Michael Crichton." -- Boyd Morrison, bestselling author of The Loch Ness Legacy, on
Richards's New York Times & USA Today bestselling novel, WIRED

At the publishers request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management software (DRM)
applied.
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From reader reviews:

Ricky Streeter:

Book is written, printed, or illustrated for everything. You can know everything you want by a publication.
Book has a different type. As we know that book is important issue to bring us around the world. Adjacent to
that you can your reading ability was fluently. A book The Cure will make you to always be smarter. You
can feel far more confidence if you can know about every thing. But some of you think that will open or
reading some sort of book make you bored. It is far from make you fun. Why they are often thought like
that? Have you looking for best book or appropriate book with you?

Vanessa Gibson:

Now a day people that Living in the era exactly where everything reachable by match the internet and the
resources inside can be true or not demand people to be aware of each facts they get. How many people to be
smart in getting any information nowadays? Of course the answer is reading a book. Examining a book can
help men and women out of this uncertainty Information mainly this The Cure book because this book offers
you rich facts and knowledge. Of course the knowledge in this book hundred pct guarantees there is no doubt
in it you may already know.

Barbara Robbins:

Are you kind of busy person, only have 10 or maybe 15 minute in your day time to upgrading your mind
skill or thinking skill also analytical thinking? Then you are having problem with the book when compared
with can satisfy your short space of time to read it because this time you only find publication that need more
time to be learn. The Cure can be your answer given it can be read by you actually who have those short
spare time problems.

Armando Morris:

Beside this particular The Cure in your phone, it can give you a way to get nearer to the new knowledge or
facts. The information and the knowledge you will got here is fresh in the oven so don't end up being worry
if you feel like an previous people live in narrow commune. It is good thing to have The Cure because this
book offers to you readable information. Do you oftentimes have book but you don't get what it's interesting
features of. Oh come on, that would not happen if you have this in your hand. The Enjoyable set up here
cannot be questionable, such as treasuring beautiful island. So do you still want to miss it? Find this book
along with read it from now!
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